W.D. Hartley Elementary

SAC Minutes
February 6, 2024 at 3:15 pm 

Media Center 
· SAC business- Mrs. Kerly: 
· Meeting start time: 3:16 pm
· SAC budget- $14,428.60
· Approve December Minutes: 

· 1st Will Russell, 2nd Kim Arnold, Discussion- none
· Minutes were approved

· SAC parent survey review

· Additions for PBIS feedback questions

· Multiple choice: “The PBIS program has had a positive impact on my child.” 
· Written response: “Suggestions & Feedback for the PBIS Program/SOAR Store at Hartley.”
· Other survey changes or discussions:

· #28 remove “The Nest”

· #38 remove question about clubs due to lack of ESSER funds moving forward

· Motion to Survey changes and dates (open 2/7/24 - 3/8/24): 

· 1st Racheal McKenny, 2nd Cat Growick, Discussion- none

· Survey changes and dates were approved
· Principal’s Report- Mrs. Appelquist: 
· School updates: Fun Run Friday, Field Day before Spring Break, planning day is after Spring Break this year, VPK/ Voluntary PreK will be added to Hartley next school year.
· Presentation of proposed district budget cuts- Mrs. Appelquiest shared the district created PowerPoint addressing the proposed district budget cuts from SY 2024-2005.
· Reviewed the district redesign plan needed due to the $26,000,000 shortfall 
· PTO news and updates- Ms. Cromwell and/or Mrs. Davis

· Boosterthon is underway, fun run is Friday, 2/9 and the school wide goal is to raise $40,000 for new playground equipment.
· Candy gram sales will be sold in the cafeteria prior to Valentines Day

· Preparations are underway for Spring Fling which will be Wednesday, March 27th 
· Community Connections- Ms. Calvert provided updates on programs offered at the public library and an opportunity to share other news from the team was provided
· New library Catalog

· Monthly story time for elememtary, early STEM classes and Lego Build challenges for middle and leadership roles for high school being offered
· No other news from the team was shared
· District Updates (if applicable)- Mrs. Collins
· Millage rate will be on the bill to vote for and could help our district
· Half penny sales tax will also be on the vote, as it needs to be renewed
· Meeting adjourned at 4:01. Next meeting is Tuesday March 5th at 3:15 in the media center.  All member agreed to close the meeting
Minutes taken by Racheal McKenny and submitted by Amber Kerly
